Town of Washington

Sustainability Committee

Date: January 7, 2022
To: Sheila Anson

Sustainability Committee Members

From: Dennis Buell

Subject: Cancellation of 01/12/2022 Sustainability Committee Meeting

The Sustainability Committee meeting scheduled for January 12, 2022 has been canceled.

Thank You,

Hpem V™
Dennis Buell

Sustainability Committee Clerk
January 7, 2022



